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5200 Series Stamp - Added Clinch Bead 

Notice Date: August 3, 2016 

 

OVERVIEW 

Product 5200 series 

Models Affected 5250, 5251, 5283, 5216 

Effective Date September 27, 2016 

Overview All models in the 5200 series will include a clinch bead around the perimeter of the stamp. 

FEATURES & BENEFITS 

Appearance The addition of the clinch bead further enhances the carriage house stamp to provide more 

detail to the overall appearance of the door. 

Product Alignment Adding the clinch bead aligns the design with our 5900 series that has had the clinch bead 

since its introduction in 2010. 

Quality The clinch bead increases the stability of the section and the consistency of the stamps, 

increasing the overall quality of the section. 

LOGISTICS 

Timing The order cutoff on Monday, September 26th will be the final cutoff using the original stamp.  

The new stamp will be standard for door orders dated September 27th or later. 

Replacement 

Sections 

The original stamp will continue to be available as needed to balance inventory and to provide 

replacement sections for existing doors. 

Section 

Identification 

Sections with the new stamp will continue to be identified with the same model number to 

align with marketing material. Sections with the original stamp that are ordered after the 

September 26th effective date will have a v added to the end of the model number. For 

example, a 5283 section with the original stamp will become a 5283v, indicating that it's from 

the original version. 

 


